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Dear Higher Education Emergency Relief Grantee: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the U.S. Department of Education (Department) has 
completed a final review of the grant identified in this email and determined that the 
terms and conditions of the grant were met. This grant is considered in compliance with 
the 2 CFR § 200.344. Therefore, the Department is officially closing this grant. 
 
Please be aware that, even after the Department closes out the grant award, grantees are 
required by regulations to maintain records related to a grant award for three years after 
the award ends. Further information on retention and access requirements for records can 
be found in Education Department General Administrative Regulations (EDGAR) at 
§74.53 and §80.42 and Uniform Guidance 2 CFR § 200.334. In addition, Department 
grant projects are also subject to post-grant Federal audit and various after-the-grant 
requirements found in 34 CFR §608.41. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Noorullah Ahmadzai 
Program and Management Analyst  
Higher Education Emergency Response Unit 
 
 
       
cc:  State Authorizing Official 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


